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2008
“By continually watching animals in their natural state one gets to like them too well to shoot them. The whole sport of hunting animals lies in the woodcraft of stalking them, not in the killing”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of the St Paul’s Parish Church magazine for this year.

· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Winter Camp
Thriftwood Campsite

January 2008

Winter Camp this year was at a very muddy Thriftwood Campsite.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ?

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

St George’s Day Parade

From The Kent and Sussex Courier - 2 May 2008

Scouts gathered in Tunbridge Wells for the annual St George’s Day parade through the town.
Starting at St John’s Church on Amhurst Road, the parade formed up behind the 2nd Tonbridge Boys Brigade Band.
Leading this year were Beavers from the 2nd RTW St Paul’s Rusthall, followed by Cubs then Scouts under the direction of parade marshal Keith Waymont.
The parade left at 2.30pm and marched through the town to the bandstand in Calverley grounds.
The guests were the Deputy Lieutenant of Kent, Peter Blackwell, Deputy mayor and Mayoress of Tunbridge Wells, Mike and Chris Rusbridge and the Deputy Mayor and Mayoress of Southborough, Colin and Sue Bothwell.
The parade raided £150 for the Scouts’ Holiday Home Trust, a charity run by the Scout Association which provides holiday homes for children with special needs or families from disadvantaged backgrounds.

Summer Camp

Do you know where ?

August 2008

Summer Camp included canoeing.

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ?

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

Royal Air Force Museum

Hendon

September 2008

Group visit to the Royal Air Force Museum at Hendon.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ?

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
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	Richard Boxall

1 April 1948 – 17 October 2008
Cub, Scout, Senior Scout, Instructor and founder member of Nonesuch Green
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Do you have any memories of Richard that you would like to share ?

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

Scout Movement Milestones - 2008
	
	Milestones yet to be identified

	
	

	
	


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
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